
Sports Day 2023 

This year’s sports day will take place on Tuesday 4th July 2023, and will last the whole 

day. Children will need to come to school in their PE kits (polo shirt, black shorts, white 

socks and trainers) and will not need their school uniforms or books.  

As children will be outside for the full day please ensure that they are suitably 

equipped for the weather. Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle, 

sun cream and a cap if it is sunny, and their hoody if it is cold.  

The school day will begin and end at normal times.  

Parents are welcome to attend sports day from 11:45am. This will give you the 

opportunity to see your child compete in a minimum of two of the activity rotations. 

Access will be via the bottom gate only and the events will be taking place on the 

field and in the tennis courts. A map of where each event will take place is attached 

for your information.  

During the course of the day children will rotate around activities in form groups 

competing against each other in their houses.  A schedule of when each group is at 

each activity is attached for your information.  

Following the morning’s activities, we will hold a picnic lunch on the school field from 

12:45pm. Please remember we are a nut free school.  

Following the picnic lunch, we will host a number of relay races culminating followed 

by a presentation before pupils return to form rooms to be dismissed at 3:05pm.  

We are crossing our fingers for good weather but in the case of heavy rain sports day 

will be rescheduled for the 11th July. 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 4th July. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr McCarthy and Miss Mursell 

PE Department. 

  



 

 


